
Bloomingdale Water Department 
101 Hamburg Turnpike  

Bloomingdale NJ 07403 

(973)838-1542 

 

 

 

Dear residents on September 12, 2016 & September 13, 

2016 from 8am till 4pm the Bloomingdale Water 

Department along with Fitzpatrick Construction will be 

conducting repairs of the 10 inch valves on Main St at 

Ryerson Ave. During this time water will be shut down 

from Union Ave to Reeve Ave on Main St. We will make 

every effort to complete these repairs as quickly as 

possible. We apologize in advance for any inconvenience 

this may cause.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Frank Neuberger 

Utility Foreman  


